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Andrea Gyger

From: Bill Killgore < >

Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 9:51 AM

To: Andrea Gyger

Subject: revised campaign finance rules

My name is William S. Killgore.  I am an insurance broker in Grand Junction, CO  and  I am a member of the Colorado 

State Association of Health Underwriters (CSAHU) and I am their PAC Chair.  My responsibilities are to help raise funds 

for our Legislative Committee and Lobbyist.  Those two entities provide small funds to legislators for campaign 

activities.   

 

In 2009, during a move of our office to a new location, I was without my computer system to provide a campaign finance 

report to the SOS.  I missed the date by 15 days and was fined $750.00.  I appealed the ruling, but was declined.  This 

fine was very onerous to our small organization not to mention the strict adherence to very tight rules for exclusion of a 

fine by the SOS.  A rewrite of the rules to a more common sense approach would be a refreshing change to the current 

political system. 




